
 

Parents of children who have SEND are all invited to attend.  

Where? Scargill CE Primary School – please arrive via the 

Beech Lane entrance 

When? Monday 19th June 9am-10am 

You will have the opportunity to meet with other parents of 

children who have SEND and chat with our SENCOs Mrs 

Hallsworth and Miss Clutterbuck. 

In addition, Sian Smedley who is a Specialist Teacher from the 
Specialist Service for SEN (SSSEN), will be available for a chat 
too. Sian works in our school once a week providing support to 
many of our children who have an Education Health Care Plan 
(EHCP). 
 

We really hope you are able to attend. Please sign up here  
https://forms.office.com/e/7gM9czhc6z 

 
if you are able to attend to help us ensure we have enough 

cake for everyone! 
 

Looking forward to seeing you there! 

https://forms.office.com/e/7gM9czhc6z

